
I cannot believe Oregon politics allowed lying  and misdirecting special interest groups like: the 
Brady group, Moms Demand Action and Everytown For Gun Safety, sway Oregon leaders into 
considering knee jerk legislatoon. These groups only want one thing: the continued degradation 
of American rights and Civil liberties. They prey on the fear and insecurities of uninformed 
American citizens in the name of keeping firearms out of the hands of criminals. 
 
 Sb941 is an atrocious bill, using the word safety to weasel its way into Oregon law. It does not 
promote gun safety in the slightest! It puts unnecessary regulations onto law abiding citizens! 
This bill turns those same law abiding citizens into criminals! It will in no substantial way stop 
criminals and criminally thinking dirtbags from obtaining firearms for detrimental uses. 
Criminals are criminals because they disregard the law. 
 
This needs to stop. Myself and many other Oregon voters will hold accountable every single 
representative, no matter what political affiliation they represent, at the polls. In the end they 
represent the people of their district and ALL Oregonians. They are elected to defend our rights 
and liberties as per the United States Constitution. Not some hair brained special interest groups 
with more money than integrity! 
 
Fail this bill....now. 
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Dallas, Oregon 
 


